
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education   
 
FROM: Janet Barresi  
 
DATE: April 26, 2012    
    
SUBJECT: ACE End-of-Course Project Update 

 

   

The ACE End-of-Course Projects Report was due on April 1, 2012.  The attached information is 

self-reported data from districts.  
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attachment 
 
 
 
 

Janet Barresi
State Superintendent of Public Instruction

State of Oklahoma

Oklahoma State Department of Education
2500 North Lincoln Boulevard, Oklahoma City, OK 73105-4599

(405) 521-3301, Fax: (405) 521-6205
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